
Dear {Student first name}, 

Your application was denied due to not meeting eligibility requirements for the CARES Act 

emergency funding. One of the eligibility requirements is for students to be accepted into an 

associate degree, technical diploma, or certificate program at NTC. 

For more information about the CARES Act, please visit the CARES Frequently Asked 

Questions web page: 

https://www.ntc.edu/covid19/cares/faq 
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